
An Invitation to Participate in a  
Survey on Hospice and End-of-Life Care 

(for Greater Bangor Area Community Residents) 

  

You are invited to take an online survey about hospice and end- 
of-life care. 

The University of Maine Center on Aging is working with the Community 
Collaborative for Hospice and End of Life Care to assess the needs of 
adults and caregivers in the greater Bangor area (those within 
approximately a 25 mile radius of the city). We are looking for participants 
who are 18 years and older to take our anonymous survey, which should 
take about 15 minutes to complete. Participants will have a chance to win 
one of four $25 Hannaford gift cards. 

If you are interested in participating in this survey, please visit this 
website: hospicesurvey.net  

If you have any questions, please contact the primary investigator of the 
study, Dr. Lenard Kaye at len.kaye@maine.edu or 207-262-7922. 

 


